
 

 

St. Joseph’s RC PS Linlithgow 

School News June 2024 

 Message from Mrs Smith 
Thank you all for your support during our re-scheduled sports day – we definitely saw all the seasons in one 
afternoon including hail-stones.  Our pupils were amazing though and showed great resilience to continue and enjoy 
their afternoon.  Our 3 successful sub-teams enjoyed an additional break and ice-lolly as did our health week 
superstars.  The final weeks of term are jam packed with activities as we build up to saying good-bye to our P7 
cohort and Mrs McLean. We look forward to welcoming our new P1 pupils and their parents to our moving up 
morning on Thursday 20th June.  We wish our P7 Confirmation candidates good luck tonight when they we will be 
confirmed by Archbishop Leo Cushley – All members of our school community are welcome to join us at 7pm at the 
church.  Good luck also to our Euro Quiz team who go to the Mc Ewan Hall in Edinburgh to represent West Lothian 
on Monday 10th June – we are very proud of them and hope that they enjoy their day!    Mrs Smith 

 
   

 
 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Mrs Catherine Mc 

Guigan who has been appointed Principal 
teacher in our school from next session. 

 
 

. Thank you to all those who participated in our 
dress down day.  We managed to raise £61.50  
to help support the work of our local SVDP – 

Mini Vinnies Pupil Group. 

             

   

 

Please remember that the school is here to support whenever your family needs it.  Please see separate 
group call which outlines the application process to claim benefits below. 

 

 

Equity for All 



talk 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

  

Our assessment day to become a Gold 
accredited Rights Respecting School is 
now scheduled to take place on Monday 
17th June.  Next week w/c 10th June will 
see all pupils take part in workshops to 
further explore their rights so that they 
can share their knowledge with the 
assessors.   

 

   

 

 

 

 
P7-S1 Transition 

Our P7 pupils who plan to attend Linlithgow Academy 
next session will be taking part in their transition days 
from Wednesday 19th June to Friday 21st June – We 
wish them well!  Our Sinclair Academy P7 group have 
enjoyed 3 very successful Thursdays at Sinclair 
Academy and are all very excited about moving their 
next session 

Pupil reports 

Pupil reports outlining the progress and 
achievements of our amazing pupils will be 
shared with families on Monday 17th June. 

We will also share our class structure for 
next session at the same time. 

 

 

 
🎉🎉 Our Annual Summer Fayre! 
🎉🎉 Any Volunteers (even if for just a 30 
minute slot) please drop a PM or message 
to 07715373141 

       
     

       
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our health week superstars 

P1 Caelan 

P2- Ciaran 

P3- Ola 

P4 – Melissa 

P5 – Karis 

P6 –Fabian  

P7 – Ross  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


